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San Francisco, California—October 30, 2008 
The Board of Trustees of the Greek Orthodox Folk Dance and Choral Festival, a ministry of the 
Greek Orthodox Metropolis of San Francisco, proudly announces the launch of their new 
website: www.yourfdf.org  This new and improved website for the Greek Orthodox Folk Dance 
and Choral Festival presents a fresh, visual perspective, and also reflects a renewed energy for 
the FDF program.  
  
The website has been designed for efficiency and effectiveness, and highlights the wonderful 
attributes of the FDF program. You will find an enhanced and more comprehensive website that 
has been created to make the FDF planning process easier and more enjoyable for everyone.  
  
“I commend the leadership of FDF and their vision to create this new website which utilizes the 
latest in technology to make this ministry relevant to our faithful in the 21stcentury,” states 
Metropolitan Gerasimos.  “The preservation of our faith and culture through FDF is a priority for 
our Metropolis, and the enthusiastic direction of the Board of Trustees and Management Team 
will undoubtedly ensure a successful event for everyone who attends.” 
  
Within the next few weeks, www.yourfdf.org will also include a new registration page, allowing 
dance and choral groups to begin registering for the 2009 FDF, scheduled for February 12 – 15 
in Ontario, California.  With great help and support from the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese 
Internet Ministries team, the new website allows for online registration, payment, and will allow 
FDF leadership the ability to track a number of important elements that will help with event 
planning and logistics.  A follow-up announcement will be distributed when online registration is 
activated.   
  
Yourfdf.org spells out a new vision for the program. Itʼs all about YOU. This is everyoneʼs FDF 
and it will only thrive when everyone comes together as a community in Faith, Dance and 
Fellowship. With your ongoing participation and support, FDF will continue to cultivate what has 
become and will continue to be the most vibrant Greek Orthodox youth dance ministry in the 
world. 
  
Take time now to experience the new www.yourfdf.org website. Be sure your calendar is 
marked and start making your plans now to attend your FDF…you wonʼt want to miss it! 
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NOTE TO EDITORS: For additional information visit the FDF website or email: 
sffolkdance@sanfran.goarch.org  
 

 


